
                                                                                                           Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: November 17, 2017 

Important Reminders for November  
 18-26th- Thanksgiving Holiday. 

December  

1st- March of the Cans 

       All reading logs are due. 

2nd-Winter Family Fun Day 8:30-11:00 

 5th- Student Led Conferences Start   

21st-Pajama Day & last day of school 

December 22nd-January 7 Winter Break 

January 8 first day back!        

 

Words of the Week:  your 

said can 
         Practice all words every day 

for 5 minutes.  Your child should 

know over 15 words by now. 

 

Shared Reading Poetry: Five Fat Turkey 

 Guided Reading:  Thanksgiving Books 

Word Study Letters:   Cc, Ll, Hh, Oo 

Math: working with the teen numbers and 

sorting. 

Social Studies/Science: STEM lesson-
Build a boat and see how much it will hold 
before it will sink.   
Please help your child learn their 
address.  They need to know their 
house number, street and town. 
 

Why play is important:   Play 

is serious Business! 
 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me 
at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

All through the month of November we are 

collecting cans and dry goods for our local food 

bank.  We will be collecting this food until 

December 1st.   Please help where you can.  

Thank you.  

 

 

    We had a good time visiting first grade at Garrison Pilcher.   
We learned about the different special classes we will go to, 
about reading awards and how they do Star Bucks.  

Every child needs a complete change of 

clothes.  Milk and juice get spilt and 

children fall in mud.  

 

 

Student Led conferences start the first 

week of December.  Please make sure to 

check your confirmation note for your day 

and time.  Also, please plan on coming 5 

minutes early.  Don’t forget your child, 

since they will be sharing with you.   

 

   From Mrs. Lin and Mrs. Trudy 


